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February 15, 1933.

Colonel $illi&B Leggat, 
3433 Stanley Street, 
Montreal, P. q.

On your retirement from the Board of Directors 

on behalf of

our great appreciation of your services as a 

ïïe would like to have asked you to serve 

another term on the Board, but I know you will agree that 

it is desirable to

in order that the interest in the 

may become more widespread.

Ve are particularly sorry to lose you 

since everyone regards you as one of the pioneers

I feel sure there will be no abatemm t 

welfare of Federation, but that

oi the Financial Federation, may I express, 

the Board,

Director.

secure new members from time to time,

work of the Federation

as a

Director,

of the organization.

in your interest in the 

we may count on you to help in any way you can.

Evor yours faithfully,

Chairman, Board of Directors, 

Financial Federation


